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We would like to thank all 

archers who attended our 1st  

‘Pete Boley Memorial Shoot’ it 

was great to see so many 

archers on what started as poor 

weather. The day finished well 

and all those present reported 

they enjoyed the unique mixed 

round. 

The shoot raised £360 which 

was distributed between the 

two charity’s Velindre Cancer 

Centre and Marie Curie.  

A special mention to Ieuan 

Graham who was the first 

person to receive our new ‘Pete 

Boley Memorial Shoot’ Trophy 

for his constant and continuing 

work and support to the club. 

Congratulations!  

Upcoming shoots: 

We have several shoots over the 

next few months, some of which 

are going to be some class shoots 

of rounds which are rarely shot.  

 

Sunday 8th of October: 

FMT 6 – Marked Animal round. 

 

Saturday 21st of October: 

Marked Forester class shoot. 

 

Saturday 28th of October: 

Halloween fun shoot. 

 

Saturday 4th of November: 

International Round class shoot. 

 

Anyone wanting to attend any of 

these shoots please register by 

emailing 

Secretary@lmarchers.org 

 

 

Wednesday evenings, have 

moved into the Llantwit Major 

Club as of the 20th of September. 

 

Saturday Mornings, will be 

moving into the Community hall 

at St Athan as of the 7th of October. 

EFAC 2017 held in Germany 

was well attended by many 

LMA archers and we would 

like to say ‘Well Done’ to all 

who shot the challenging 5-

day competition. 

 

Our renovated website, 

(LMArchers.com) continues to 

be updated. Please take a look 

and check it out! 

Work Parties, we’d like to 

give a big thanks to all those 

that were able to attend the 

work parties at both Fonmon 

and Boverton Court 

throughout the year. Without 

your help the club wouldn’t be 

what it is. Next work party 

dates: 

1st October at Fonmon. 

22nd October at Fonmon. 

 

Greetings to all LMA members! 

It’s been a busy few months for the club through the 

summer. 


